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We’re	so	glad	you’ve	made	it	a	priority	to	be	here	this	morning!		
There’s	no	better,	more	satisfying	aim	in	life	than	our	growing	
together	in	the	grace	and	knowledge	of	our	Lord	Jesus	Christ,	as	
the	Spirit	opens	our	eyes	to	His	all-satisfying	glory.		
If	you’re	visiting,	there	are	plenty	of	people	looking	to	say	hello	and	
answer	your	questions.		If	we	don’t	find	you	first,	just	look	for	a	
leader,	or	people	wearing	lanyards.		Also,	be	sure	to	check	out	our	
literature	table	in	the	hallway,	and	for	more	information,	go	to	our	
website:	BearCreekChurch.org	
	



			

	

NEW	AT	THE	BOOK	TABLE:	 
"In	October	1999	I	began	a	
ninety-day	experiment	in	
joy."	So	begins	
Champagne	for	the	Soul,	
by	Mike	Mason,	90	short	
meditations	on	joy,	the	
fruit	of	his	endeavor.	This	

book	immediately	captivated	me,	not	
least	because	Mike	Mason	is	melancholy	
by	temperament	and	has	overcome	
depression	and	alcoholism,	among	other	
things.	I	mean,	seriously,	who	wants	to	
learn	about	joy	from	a	bubbly	Tigger	
type?	But	who	doesn't	want	more	joy	in	
their	life?	Mike	points	out	that	the	Bible	
is	permeated	by	invitations	and	even	
commands	to	joy,	pleasure,	delight,	
happiness.	God	really,	really	wants	us	to	
be	happy.	And,	as	Mike	puts	it,	doesn't	
God	deserve	happy	children?	He	notes	
that	joy	frequently	co-exists	with	other	
not-so-happy	emotions,	like	sorrow,	
confusion,	even	fear.	This	means	joy	can	
be	ours	in	the	heaviest	trials.		After	all,	
"the	happiest	thought	in	the	world	is	the	
shed	blood	of	Jesus	Christ."	Believing	that	
more	than	one	person	in	our	
congregation	might	want	to	pursue	more	
joy	this	year,	I	ordered	several	copies.	
$15	-Lynn	B.	
	

Also,	we	have	been	gifted	a	number	of	
Desiring	God	ministry	books	and	
materials,	which	will	be	marked	FREE	for	
your,	well,	enjoyment.	
	

	

BABY	BOTTLE	CAMPAIGN:	You	can	return	your	
“Baby	Bottles”	for	The	Pregnancy	Center	full	of	change	
&/or	checks	to	Wende	Arthur	at	the	table	in	the	hallway	
by	next	Sunday,	February	3.	The	bottles	will	be	taken	to	
The	Pregnancy	Center	on	Monday.	

	

Big,	Bold,	Biblical	Prayers	for	the	Next	Generation.		
	

Pastor	Jim	has	put	some	of	these	brochures	(also	
given	to	the	Sunday	School	teachers)	out	on	the	
book	table,	and	you	can	pick	one	up	for	free.	
Author	David	Michael:	"This	project	was	born	out	
of	an	earnest	desire	to	see	what	God	might	be	
pleased	to	do	if	10,000	or	more	people	invest	time	
at	least	once	a	week	to	pray	a	big,	bold,	biblical	
prayer	for	the	next	generation."	

	

THE	LADIES	PRAYER	FELLOWSHIP	will	be	held	Thursday	Jan.	
31st	at	1pm.		We	will	be	meeting	at	Liz	Nelson’s	home	at	2700	
Randolf	St.	All	are	welcome	so	come	join	us	for	great	fellowship	and	
prayer	time.	A	great	way	to	get	acquainted	with	others.	Hope	to	see	
you	then.		
	

PROTECT	OUR	CHILDREN:	BCC	is	again	hosting	two	“Protect	Our	
Children”	trainings	in	February.		These	trainings	are	designed	to	
prevent	child	sexual	abuse.		They	are	straightforward	and	eye-
opening	but	not	graphic.		We	RECOMMEND	that	everyone	attend	
one	of	these,	at	least	once	-	the	more	people	who	know	what	to	
watch	for,	the	better	protected	our	children	will	be.	It	is	REQUIRED	
that	all	BCC	Roamers,	Sunday	School	Teachers	and	Helpers,	and	all	
Disability	Ministry	Team	Buddies	over	18	years	of	age	attend,	at	least	
once.		Anyone	is	INVITED	to	attend	a	second	time	if	you	wish	to	do	
so.		The	trainings	will	be	held	on	your	choice	of	Monday,	February	11	
or	Tuesday,	February	19	from	6:15-9	pm	at	the	Medford	
Library.		RSVP	to	Director	Kim	Clark	with	your	name	and	the	date	
attending	to	541-601-2042	or	to	kimmerc77@gmail.com. 
	
	
	

	


